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From: Diaz-Greco, Gilma M.  (COE)

Sent: Friday, June 13, 2014 2:49 PM

To: Sanchez, Rodzandra (COE)

Subject: Cedric Johnson, former OIG Investigator (2-year rule) INQ 14-139

INQ 14-139 

 

From: Centorino, Joseph (COE)  

Sent: Thursday, June 12, 2014 4:31 PM 
To: Diaz-Greco, Gilma M. (COE) 

Subject: INQ - Cedric Johnson, former OIG Investigator (2-year rule) 

 

Cedric Johnson, who recently retired from the Miami-Dade County Office of Inspector General, inquired regarding post-

employment restrictions.  He said that he is forming is own LLC to do contract investigative work.  He said that he may 

be working for companies that do business with the county.  I advised them that he is permitted to work for a county 

contractor, but would be restricted from doing any lobbying at the county for a period of two years from his separation 

from the county, pursuant to Section 2-11.1(q) of the County Code of Ethics. I advised him that, as long as he was not 

meeting with county officials or personnel to affect decision-making at the county, he should  be able to perform 

investigative work on behalf of county contractors. 
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Executive Director and General Counsel 
Miami-Dade Commission on Ethics and Public Trust 
19 W. Flagler Street,  Suite 820 
Miami, FL 33130 
Tel: (305) 579-2594 
Fax: (305) 579-0273 
ethics.miamidade.gov 
 

 
 


